
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
ASHTON HAYES PRIMARY SCHOOL PTFA PROUDLY PRESENTS… 

OUR FIRST ‘GLOW IN THE DARK’ DISCO! 
 

 
 
We are excited to invite you to our first ‘Glow in the Dark’ disco on Thursday 13th February from 6pm to 
7.30pm in the school hall. A fantastic end of half term event where the children can enjoy all the best disco 
tunes, with special UV lighting to keep you all on the dance floor! 
 
The disco is open to all children from preschool age to Year 6.  Tickets will be £4 per child and that will 
include a drink of water or juice. 
 
We will also be offering UV face painting (patch testing available in school on Friday 7th February, more info 
to follow), glow in the dark accessories, cakes, sweets and hot dogs. Plus, our parent ‘crèche’ is back 
serving a range of beer, wine and fizz for the adults.   
 
Children from Reception class to Year 4 MUST have a responsible adult present at the disco at all times 
and all children must be collected by an adult at the end. 
 
We’re also looking for volunteers to bake cakes, help decorate the hall after school and man stalls on the 
night, so if you are able to spare a little of your time, please email ptfa@ashtonhayes.cheshire.sch.uk or 
message on the PTFA Facebook page www.facbook.com/ashtonhayesptfa  
 
For health and safety reasons, spaces will be strictly limited to a total of 115 children and sold on a first 
come first served basis. Book your place on ParentPay today! Tickets will not be issued for this event, there 
will be a guest list on the door. 
 
Thanks so much for your ongoing support, 
 
The Ashton Hayes PTFA Team 
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